
 

November 20, 2023 

Dear Friend, 

Another glorious summer has come and gone in Westhampton! We hope it generated good 

times and treasured moments for you and your loved ones. 

As Friends of the Westhampton Free Library, we feel incredibly blessed to have the ongoing 

support of so many, which allows us to continue our programs, both in-person and virtually, as 

well as the large number of events and services that our community enjoys. 

We encourage you to visit the library’s website at www.westhamptonlibrary.net to see all that 

the library offers and hopefully participate as the spirit moves you. 

We hope that you will contribute to our Annual Appeal by donating to the library and becoming a 

member of the Friends. Your generosity allows us to enhance our community. 

We are sharing with you a bookmark we hope you will use and enjoy! 

With thanks, 

The Friends of the Westhampton Free Library Board 

Shari Stark, President; Jackie Morley, Treasurer; Judith Bacher, Recording Secretary; Diana 

Taylor, Corresponding Secretary; Diane Lenowicz, Janice Meehan, Sharon Olender 

 

Please make your tax-deductible check payable to:  

Friends of the Westhampton Free Library 

Checks can be left at the Circulation Desk or mailed to:  

PO Box 86, Westhampton Beach, NY 11978. 

 

                                                                      *Please write legibly* 

Benefactor  500.00 

Patron  250.00 

Friend  100.00 

Sponsor    50.00 

Family    30.00 

Individual     20.00 

Other           ______ 

Name _______________________ 

Primary 

Address______________________ 

Winter Address_______________________ 

Phone _______________________ 

Email _______________________ 

  

http://www.westhamptonlibrary.net/

